[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image1.jpg]


Date: April 22nd, 2025
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Award Bids for emergency equipment on new cars
 I am requesting the Board of Works to award the bid for new emergency equipment for our new vehicles to Safety Systems.  At the last Board of Works meeting Safety Systems is the only one who bid on this project. We have reviewed the bid sheet, and it meets all of our requirements for equipment and installation.  We have used Safety Systems for this type of project for the last several years. 
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

